
 

 

Important Notice for All Visa Applicants 

 

 

Due to the large volume of applications we are currently receiving for the RWC2019, we would 

strongly like to recommend that applicants submit their applications for visa more than one week in 

advance their departure date. Processing time for visas is currently three working days if all the 

required documentation is in order. For any visa-related enquiries, please check the link below:  

 

      https://www.za.emb-japan.go.jp/itpr_en/general_visa_information.html 

       

or contact us on 012 452 1500 (Pretoria office) / 021-425-1695(Cape town office), or via email 

consul@pr.mofa.go.jp.   

 

Kindly note that Monday 16, September 2019 is a Japanese Holiday and both the Embassy in 

Pretoria and the consul office in Cape Town will be closed. 
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